Bracell

Lencois Paulista, July 25%, 2022.

To our stakeholders:

Bracell recognizes the Communication on Progress (COP) as a strategic sustainability
disclosure for participating in the UN Global Compact. The company is committed to publish
the COP annually, presenting the social-environmental topics initiatives and its management
approach for addressing the main issue areas identified as critical by the UN Global Compact,
as well as the measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. Bracell also recognizes the COP
as a formal statement of a CEO to ratify the endorsement and support to the UN Global Compact.
Committed to accomplishing this mission, hereby we request to postpone Bracell COP deadline

to November 7th, 2022, to meet Bracell report cycle timetable.
Sincerely yours,
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Lais Aline Drezza

Bracell Sustainability Manager




